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SHRM Covers Fisher Phillips Annual Conference Session on
Avoidance of Retaliation Claims

News

6.24.19


Christine Howard’s presentation at the Society for Human Resource Management 2019 Annual

Conference & Exposition explored how companies can implement strategies to avoid workplace

retaliation claims. SHRM reporters in attendance covered her remarks for the article “How to Curb

Workplace Retaliation Claims”. The article explores the history of retaliation, the threshold for

proving retaliation under Title VII and top compliance tips for employers to implement in their

workplace.    

To read the full article, please visit SHRM.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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